
 

 
 

 

 
 

EACH-B: ENGAGING ADOLESCENTS 
IN CHANGING BEHAVIOUR 

 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 

 
 

I,                                                           am taking part in a research trial run by the University of 

Southampton and have been asked to wear a GENEActiv™ activity tracker for seven days at all    

times. It is suitable to be worn in water for up to 60 minutes. I would like to keep the 

GENEActiv™ on during all my activities unless it is considered dangerous to me or to others to 

do so.  

 

If you have any questions about the research trial I am part of please contact a member of the 

EACH-B research team at eachb@soton.ac.uk 

or out of hours please call Millie Barrett on 07817 208727. 

 

Many thanks for your cooperation, 

 

Professor Mary Barker, Principal Investigator of EACH-B research trial 
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